
                           
 

11/04/2024 

HD Civil Pty Ltd  

72 Shelley Rd, 

Moruya NSW 2537 
 

Construction of Bridge Creek Bridge & Boondabah Creek Bridge                                                                                    

Dear resident, 

HD Civil has been engaged by Shoalhaven City Council for the contract to design and construct a new 

bridge over Boondabah Creek on Brooman Rd, Brooman and a new bridge over Bridge Creek Bridge 

on The River Rd, Mogood. 

Bridge Creek Bridge has been under construction and is expected to be completed by early to mid-

May. 

We are planning to commence works at Boondabah Bridge around mid-May with the works program 

approx. 10-12 weeks (weather dependant). 

Brooman road will be closed at Boondabah Creek for the duration of the construction works. A local 

detour will be in place utilising Sheep Track road south of the closure and Middle Ridge road north of 

the closure to gain access back to the Old Princes Highway and travel in a north or south direction. 

Please be patient, drive carefully and to the conditions as we look to ensure the safety of all road users 

as the will also be construction vehicles utilising this detour to gain access to site. 

 

If you have any queries in relation to the project, I can be contacted below by email. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Trevor Delaney  

HD Civil Pty Ltd 

info@hdcivil.net.au  


